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October.2nd, WMO.

MEMORANDUM FOR THE
PRIME MINISTER -

Attached is a telegram from Washington
regarding the proposed visit to Canada of Count
Serge Fleury, also copy of a note from Mr. Hankinson.
I think it 1s a matter that we can manage ourselves.
He has visited Canada often and I know him quite
well and like him personally. I think he is
usually pretty innocuous in anything he says, but
his mere presence here would probablx be mis-
interpreted. We declined, some weeks ago, to give
a visa to a couple of Attachés of the Embassy in

Washington.

Mr. Henry tells me that the French Minister

wants an appointment with you shortly.
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